
NO
Prop 14

Limits Voter Choice

Protects Incumbents

Proven Ineffective

Proposition 14 — called the "Top-Two 
Primary" — would limit voters' choice 
at a time when dissatisfaction with 
incumbent politicians and the two-
party system is at an all-time high.

Proponents' claims of attaining a less 
partisan and more moderate 
legislature have been proven wrong.

Prop 14 would effectively abolish 
independent parties from the general 
elections held in November.
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Join the Effort to 
Defeat  Proposition 14

•   Talk, blog and email your 
friends, family, co-workers

•   Ask organizations in which 
you participate to hold 
discussions on this issue

•   Write letters to the editor


